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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

                    Friday, September 2, 2011  

 

Cross Road/Route 130 intersection 

At 12:30 pm Selectmen Tad Putney, Clarence Farwell, Jack Flanagan, Darrell Philpot and Karl Dowling 

met at the intersection of Cross Road and Route 130.   

 

Also attending were:  Road Agent Jerry Farwell, Police Chief William Quigley, NHDOT representatives 

Dave Rodrigue and Bill Lambert, NRPC representative Julie Chizmas. 

 

After discussing potential alternatives for improving safety at the intersections of Cross Road and Route 

130 as well as South Main Street and Route 130, the following next steps were agreed to: 

 

1.  DOT will provide to the selectmen, in a 6-8 week period, a summary of the alternatives discussed for 

improving safety at the intersections, plus rough cost estimates for each; 

 

2.  DOT and Tad will schedule a time to meet with the homeowners at 22 Pepperell Road to discuss the 

potential removal of several bushes to improve the line of sight for vehicles and the planting of some 

replacement bushes further back from the road; 

 

3.  DOT will look at relocating the existing green sign in front of 22 Pepperell Road to also improve the 

line of sight for vehicles. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 1:30 pm. 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney 

 

 

 
 

 
                        

 Tad Putney      Clarence L. Farwell   Jack B. Flanagan          

 

 

            

 Darrell Philpot     Karl D. Dowling     
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